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Dear Parent/Carer

I’m very excited to announce that the Scholastic book fair will be returning to Dene Magna
from Thursday 30th November until Tuesday 5th December and will be located in the school
library for students to browse and buy at break and lunchtime. Attached is a flyer with some
of the highlights and the full selection can be found online in the Read On and Teen
selections at https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases.

With prices starting from £2.99 and a huge range of items available, this is a great way to
help raise funds for the school library and to stock up on some fantastic books to read or gift
to others.

There are a number of ways to pay for items from the fair this year:

● cash during the fair
● pre-paid Scholastic book vouchers can be bought from Scholastic and spent by
● students at the fair, for more information and to purchase these please follow this link:
● https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers
● online payments can be made at https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay where you will
● be prompted to search by the school name or postcode and then follow the directions
● on the site.

Students are welcome to complete a wish list to remind themselves of the books they would
like to buy and then return it with either the money or the completed online payment
reference to collect the books. If parents would like to surprise students with the books,
please return the wish list in a sealed envelope and with a note on it requesting items be
wrapped in plain paper.

Please note, the deadline for ordering and payment is midday on Tuesday 5th
December. Copies ordered after this point and unpaid orders cannot be guaranteed. Any
ordered copies can be collected from the library from Thursday 7th December.

Any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

Miss Jones
School Librarian

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases

